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Email:
Re: Official Information Act

Dear’

| am responding on behalf of Hauora Tairawhiti (Tairawhiti DHB) to your OIA
Request of 26 March 2019.

Our response to your request:

In total, how many DHB employees have been progressed under the Career and
Salary Progression (CASP) Framework of the successive Allied, Public Health &
Technical Multi Employer Collective Agreements between the Public Service
Association and District Health Boards since CASP was first introduced?

In total we are able to identify that there are 26 employees who are on step 7 or
greater who are not identified as being in designated positions. Of these 6 are clearly
identified as having progressed there under CASP.

If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the
Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 602.

Please note this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published
on the Hauora Tairawhiti DHB website. Your personal/identifying information will be

redacted from any responses published.

If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made
publicly available, we will be happy to consider this.

Nga mihi,

Briar Hunter
Communications AdvisorHauora Tairawhiti
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